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The Navajo Nation Human Rights Commission (“NNHRC”) is soliciting for five qualified Commissioners to 
serve a four-year term as an appointed Commissioner.  The NNHRC was established in October 2006 “to 
operate as a clearinghouse entity to administratively address discriminatory actions against citizens of 
the Navajo Nation, and to interface with the local, state, and federal governments and with national and 
international human rights organizations in accordance with its plan of operation and applicable laws 
and regulations of the Navajo Nation” (2 N.N.C. § 921). The five qualified Commissioners will be 
appointed by the Speaker of the Navajo Nation Council and confirmed by the Naabik’iyati’ Committee of 
the Navajo Nation Council.  The terms of the current members of the Commission expire in July 2012.   

Pursuant to the Plan of Operation, the Commission must consist of: 

• One member shall have extensive employment background in education.  This 
means someone who is a teacher, education administrator, or professor; and 

• One member shall have an extensive background in business.  This means a 
business owner, manager or private business employee; and 

• One member shall have an extensive background in law enforcement.  This 
means a police officer in good standing, police chief, a commissioned officer, 
active or retiree; and 

• One member shall have an extensive background in social services.  This means 
a social worker, psychologist, psychiatrist, counselor, community liaison, or 
social services administrator; and 

• One at-large Navajo Nation member.   

Submit your letter of interest along with your latest resume to the Navajo Nation Human Rights 
Commission, P.O. Box 1689, Window Rock, Arizona 86515 or hand deliver the same to 343 AZ Hwy 264, 
St. Michaels Professional Bldg. 1, Suite 112 located in St. Michaels, Arizona.  The original copy of your 
letter of interest and resume must be received by NNHRC no later than May 18, 2012, 5:00 p.m.  Clearly 
indicated on the envelope and in the letter of interest the Commission position you are applying for: 
education, business, law enforcement, social services or at-large.  Letters of interest and resumes 
submitted after May 18, 2012, 5:00 p.m., shall not be accepted.   

Should you have any question regarding this advertisement, please do not hesitate to contact Office of 
Navajo Nation Human Rights Commission at (928) 871-7436.   

Advertising the Appointment of  
Navajo Nation Human Rights Commissioners 

 


